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February 18th, 1926.

X
Dr. G. F. Wylde, 
Honorary Librarian, 
The Medical Library, 
McGill University,

Dear Dr. Wylde:-

letter of F«-hr^,»Tha?ï you Ver3r muoh for 
aient the L-8?iCa?7L^iar”.Uh the lnfornatl°”

This is just what

your

I wanted andvery interesting.

Yours faithfully.

* Principal.
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